
 
 

Annual Agency Conference 
 

Is it Time to Refresh Your Program? 

  
 

Harbor Lights Country Club 
150 Gray St., Warwick, Rhode Island 02889 

 

Friday, May 18, 2018 from 9 AM – 2:30 PM 
 

Doors Open for Registration, Resource Tables & Networking at 9:00 AM 
 

To register, call Liz at the Food Bank @ 230-1706                                                                               
or email eodea@rifoodbank.org by May 3.   

 

Please consider registering 2 staff or volunteers who work directly with the Food Bank and  
who are actively involved in the food program at your agency.   

 
 

At this time, we can register up to 2 people per agency; a waiting list will be created if agencies wish to bring more than 
2 people.  An email reminder will be sent to all registrants, with a request to confirm attendance, a week prior to the 

conference.  If a registrant is unable to attend, we request a phone call cancellation to let us know at least one week in 
advance – this will help us to keep our food and material costs down and allow us to invite people on the waiting list.  

 
Directions to conference: http://www.harborlightsri.com 

mailto:eodea@rifoodbank.org
http://www.harborlightsri.com/index.php/directions-harbor-lights

